
April 1st, 2021 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

 

Chugoku Branch Name Change 

 

 

We are pleased to announce the change of our branch name from Chugoku Branch to 

Setouchi Branch. 

 

Setouchi is a region in West Japan, centered on the Seto Inland Sea. 

 

 

Although the branch name has changed, it will not influence our current transactions and 

businesses. All further correspondences between you and our branch shall refer to our new 

branch name. 

 

Thank you very much for your continuous support, and we hope to do more business with 

you in the future. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Michiko Yamada 

Corporate Officer 

HEXEL Works, Inc. 

Seto Inland Sea 


